



Longfield Academy Longfield Road Darlington DL3 0HT T: 01325 380815 / 380816 E: enquiries@longfield.swiftacademies.org.uk W: www.longfield.swiftacademies.org.uk

Chief Executive: Mr D Judson, BEd, NPQH Head of School: Mrs A Sweeten, BA (Hons), MA, NPQH Deputy Headteacher: Mr S Rawle, BA (Hons), MA

14 November 2022

Dear Parent / Carer,

Re: Children in Need – Friday 18th November 2022 (0046-22EHI)



On Friday 18th November 2022, Longfield will hold a charity non-uniform day supporting the *BBC Children in Need* campaign, a charity which is strongly supported by schools, community organisations and work institutions of all kinds throughout the country. You can find out more information about Children in Need at www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk

This year, Longfield pupils and staff are encouraged to come to school in colourful, SPOTacular non-uniform and make a suggested donation of £1 (per household) towards the charity fund.

As a school, we are extremely proud of the generosity shown by our staff and pupils. We look forward to raising funds for this worthwhile cause.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs E Hickerson Assistant Headteacher











